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November 30th, 2017

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Starting tomorrow, our Parent Council will be selling candy cane “Candy Grams” over the remaining 3 weeks of December 2017.  Parents, teachers and students can purchase a “Candy Gram” and send a candy cane with a special and/or “secret” message to anyone at Foley for only 50 cents each.  We have two flavors to choose from:   peppermint and cherry.  

If you would like to include a special “secret” message without your child knowing, you are welcome to forward your message to or contact Mrs. Brookes in the office at     (705) 484-5940.

The “Candy Grams” will be sold every day and distributed each Friday to students.   Proceeds from the sale of the Candy Grams will go towards purchasing an outdoor sign from the parent council.  

Thank you!

Parent Council.

[image: image9.emf]








[image: image10.emf]








[image: image11.emf]








[image: image12.emf]








[image: image13.emf]








[image: image14.emf]








[image: image15.emf]








[image: image16.emf]









